

the Galleon



The Santa Maria Camera Club Newsletter June 2022

President's Message

A new era starts June 1, 2022! I hope you will engage with us as the Santa Maria Camera Club returns to our old digs at Merrill Gardens. We will be experimenting with a new format, and all of this will help us to know how our club can best continue for a long future.

Competition on June 15 will be digital color and mono with the theme" architecture". Be prepared for the July competition coming fast behind! July 6 will be open theme print. Print categories will be large color, small color, mono print.

See you at Merrill Gardens soon! (wear masks, bring vax card)

My best,

Cheryl



June 1